
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 4/16/2011 3:30:06 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: frl@cpuc.ca.gov (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: SoCalGas And SDG&E 

You guys just started looking at engineering docs and drawings for the grandfathered pipes. Sempra's done. 

On Apr 16, 2011, at 2:21 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 

> It looks like their missing documents and ours are separated by +- 2 or 3 percent. Also, they seem to imply 
pigging that since they have pigged the pipe they are safe, but pigging for corrosion and lateral seams are very 
different. Anyway, it looks like they are more similar than different. 

SB GT&S 0375666 

mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com

